
  
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
  
The Tunica County School District will accept proposals until 1:00 p.m., Friday, March 6, 2020, 
for Internet Access and WAN Service for the Tunica County School District. Copies of the RFP 
specifications can be acquired from the Front Desk, 744 School Street, Tunica, MS 38676 or 
from the Internet at: https://www.tunicak12.org/Administration/4.  Site visits will be on 
Wednesday, February 5, 2020 or Thursday, February 6, 2020.  This visit will be scheduled 
with Eric Brown via email at browne@tunicak12.org no later than Friday, January 31, 2020 to 
set up an appointment to complete the site visit.   
 

  
Bids will be opened at 10:00 a.m., Friday, March 17, 2020 in the conference room of the Tunica 
County School District Administration Office at 744 School Street, Tunica, MS 38676.  Bids 
must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked as follows:  
 
 “E-rate: 2020-2023 Internet Service & WAN Service”.   Envelopes not so marked may 
remain sealed.   
  
The Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids and to waive any 
informalities.   
  
 
 
 
Dr. Margie Pulley, Interim Superintendent  
Tunica County School District 
  
 
 
Please run advertisement on January 31, 2020, February 7, 2020 and February 14, 
2020 


